

Dear Parents,

I can't believe we have just one more week of school left! This school year has been amazing. We recently celebrated our Munchkins for their graduation, and it was wonderful to see everyone and honor the achievements of our youngest learners before they move on to kindergarten. I hope everyone has a fantastic summer, and we look forward to seeing some of you again in the fall.

Summer Packets were mailed out a few weeks ago, please let me know if you have any questions. The NELC will not be open on Monday, June 9th, due to a teacher in-service day. Our Summer Camp Program will begin on Tuesday, June 10th.

Extra Care Day for K-5th Graders

The NELC will offer an extra care day this Friday, May 16^{th} for K- 5^{th} graders. We will be in the NELC on this day. Please make sure to send a cold lunch that is peanut and tree nut free. **Let me know if you need me to sign your child up. **

No Hot Lunch

All children will need a cold lunch the last week of school, June 2nd-6th.

Hot Lunch on your FACTS Account

Families with a negative hot lunch balance are asked that they pay the negative balance by Friday, June 6th. Please pay through your family's FACTS account. It is imperative that we collect all outstanding balances prior to our financial books closing in June.

Summer and Fall Registration

We still have a few openings for our Summer and Fall Program! The summer camp will take place from Tuesday, June 10th to Tuesday, August 26th. If you know someone searching for a fantastic summer camp experience, feel free to share my contact information with them.

Community Events



Save the Date! Join us in celebrating the 2025 Nativity County Fair!

As Nativity of Our Lord students, families, alumni, parishioners, and community, you're invited to take part in our three-day annual tradition filled with food, entertainment, rides, games, and much more.

- Friday, September 12
- Saturday, September 13
- Sunday, September 14